
 

Judgement day: Public Service salary increase dispute 
 

The PSA previously informed members that the PSA had approached the Labour Appeal Court to 

force the state as employer to pay public servants the salary increase that was due with effect from 1 

April 2020. 

 

The Labour Appeal Court sat on 2 December 2020 and heard arguments by both the PSA and the 

state’s legal counsel. Various complex and legal issues were raised by both sides, making it 

impossible for a verdict to be handed down immediately.  

 

Judgement was consequently reserved in the matter, however, it should be noted that the court is 

aware of the urgency of the matter, hence it was expedited to be heard by the Labour Appeal Court 

sitting as a court of first instance. 

 

Members will be informed of the outcome as soon as judgement is handed down. 
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